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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1901 directs the Oklahoma Employees Insurance and Benefits Board to cooperate with the 

Oklahoma Health Care Authority by July 1, 2021, to eliminate the use of a third-party pharmacy 

benefit management company and replace this company with a direct-to-pharmacy payment 

system.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’21 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None  

 

SB 1901 has OHCA work with OMES to eliminate the use of a third-party pharmacy benefit 

management company. OHCA would plan on using current staff, so there is no fiscal impact for 

this measure. 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Health Care Authority  


